
ST. ROBERT SCHOOL PARENT NEWSLETTER – Friday, April 23, 2021 
 
NOTICE – The Mustang Raffle Ticket Table will not be available on Thursday, 4/29.  Tickets 
can be dropped off to or picked up from the school office next week.  The ticket table will 
reopen on Thursday, May 6th. 
 
INCENTIVE DUE DATES – Just a reminder that the deadline for the Early Registration 
incentive and the Mustang Raffle Incentive is fast approaching.  The deadline for both 
incentives is Friday, April 30th. 
 Registration Incentives – Just a reminder that if you register your student(s) by April 

30, 2021 you will receive: 
o Two PIP credits for 21/22 
o One chance in the drawing for a refund of the 21/22 Registration/Technology 

Fees ($150 value) 
 Mustang Raffle Incentives – Sell and turn in all 10 of your Mustang Raffle tickets by 

April 30, 2021 to receive: 
o 4 PIP credits for 20/21 
o One chance in the drawing for a refund of the 21/22 Registration/Technology 

Fees ($150 value) 
 
FINACIAL AID APPLICATIONS are being processed through FACTS Grant & Aid 
Assessment, and can be accessed at www.online.factsmgt.com/aid.  The deadline to apply 
for financial aid is Friday, April 30th. 
 
MUSTANG FUN RUN – In just a few weeks from now, family and friends will support our 
school by giving pledges towards the number of laps your student will complete on the day of 
the Mustang Fun Run.  Please note: there is NO pressure to give financially to this year’s 
program.  All students will be able to participate in the event. However, if you would like to 
give and share your funrun.com links with family and friends, donations are welcome!  Be 
sure to mark these dates in your calendar, and be on the lookout for more communication 
about registering your student(s) on www.funrun.com.  Pledging Opens - 4/28 (this is the date 
you can start getting donations).  The Kick Off will be held on Wednesday, 5/12 and the event 
will take place on Friday, 5/21.  Thanks so much for your support of our school. Get ready for 
our best event yet! 
 
BOOK FAIR – Our spring Book Fair will be held next week (April 28-30).  Information packets 
have been sent home with students.  Please contact our Librarian, Mrs. Wendy Krupp, at 
srslibrary@gmail.com, if you have any Book Fair related questions.  Just a few reminders: 

 Only students and staff will be allowed into the Book Fair due to pandemic restrictions. 
 Cash will NOT be accepted. 
 Checks, made out to St. Robert School, will be accepted. 
 Payment can also be set up through the Scholastic Ewallet.  Visit 

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/strobertbellarmineschool1 for more information. 
 
GREAT KIDS – We’d like to acknowledge the St. Robert School students who placed for 
their grade in the K of C St. Patrick Coloring Contest!  Each winner will receive a coloring 
contest winner t-shirt, a St. Patrick prayer card and will have their artwork framed.  Great job!  
Congratulations to:  

2nd Grade – Thomas (2nd place) and 4th Grade – Kennedy (3rd Place).   
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VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL HELP NEEDED – We very much need adult volunteers to help 
lead lessons and help in our craft area!  Our VBS will be June 21-25, 2021.  If you are 
interested in helping us provide a fun, faith-filled week for the children of our community, 
please contact Hannah Turchi at hturchi@strobertschool.com or (810) 659-8556.  Your help 
is greatly appreciated!!! 
 
WORLD DAY OF PRAYER FOR VOCATIONS – On Sunday, 4/25, the Church throughout 
the world prays for vocations.  Will you make a special effort to ask the Lord for more 
vocations to the priesthood and religious life? 

 Pray for the priests who have ministered to you throughout your life, both living and 
dead. 

 Keep our parish priests in your prayers throughout the week. 

 Encourage your children, grandchildren, or other young people to consider a vocation 
as a priest or religious brother or sister. 

 Pray a rosary for more young men and women in our diocese to respond to God’s call. 
 
THE BUECHES CASH FOR KIDS program for the 20/21 school year ended on Sunday,   
April 18th and Bueches has stopped printing “Cash for Kids 2021” at the bottom of the 
receipts.  Please put all your Bueches receipts in the Bueches boxes by Sunday, May 
30th.  The boxes will be closed for the summer beginning May 31st.  The Cash for Kids 
program will start back up in the fall. 
 
FR. ANTHONY’S CLASSIC CAR SHOW – Will you help us with our day of Cars, Fun and 
Friends?  Last year we had over 75 cars and 500 visitors!  This year promises to be even 
better!  The car show will be held on June 11th at St. Robert Bellarmine Parish (310 N. Cherry 
St. – Flushing).  There are plenty of sponsorship opportunities available to help bring this 
great event to the St. Robert Bellarmine and Good Shepherd Parish Communities.  The 
sponsorship form can be found on the school website.  Please contact the Parish Office at 
(810) 659-2501 for more information. 
 

WHAT’S HAPPENING 
 

 Saturday, 4/24 9am-4:30pm 2nd gd First Eucharist Retreat 
 Sunday, 4/25  2pm, 2nd gd First Eucharist (Private Mass) 
 Monday, 4/26 Last Day to Check Out Library Books for 20/21 
 Tuesday, 4/27 2:40pm, LA/SS Dept. Meeting (Lounge) 
 Wednesday, 4/28 Fun Run Donating begins 
    7:40am-2:30pm, Book Fair  
    8:30am, Mass  
    6:30pm, School Advisory Meeting (Rm 4) 
 Thursday, 4/29 7:30am-2pm, Book Fair 
 Friday, 4/30  Registration Incentive Deadline 
    Mustang Raffle Incentive Deadline 
    Financial Aid Deadline 
    Read at the Beach Day 
    7:30am-12:30pm, Book Fair  
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